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Diaper Policy

 
To parents of toddlers and infants: 

In order to ensure the safety of all pool patrons, children who

are not toilet trained and those 3 years and younger must wear

tight fitting rubber pants beneath their swim suits.  

Ask to purchase plastic pants from the pool checker if you need

them. Swim diapers are encouraged to be worn under the plastic

pants for children still requiring diapers.  

Disposable diapers are NOT PERMITTED in either of the pools. 

 

Also, diaper changing should be done in the diaper changing area

in the restrooms and not at the pool side or pavilion (eating)

areas. 

Always wash your hands with soap and water after changing a

soiled diaper.

If your child has a fecal accident while in our pool (fecal matter

is expelled into the pool), please notify us immediately so that the

proper sanitation steps can be taken. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 


